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Dear Comrades, 

 

We send you this message in order to congratulate you for the great 

victory achieved by president Lula Da Silva.  

 

It is a victory for the Brazilian people, but also for all the progressive, 

workers, leftist and communist parties around the world. 

 

We hope that this victory will open up a new era of democracy, social 

justice, protection of the environment and the amazon, and ending all 

forms of social and ethnic discrimination in your country. 

 

We are aware how important this victory is for all the people of Latin 

America who are looking forward to end the US hegemony over their 

region, and for the people of Palestine who also look forward for the 

support of Brazil after years of full bias towards Israeli occupation. 

 

Together, we share our optimism and our pride with this victory! 

 

Long live international solidarity! 
 

 

 

, 2022stOctober 31 

Lebanese Communist Party 

Political Bureau 
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